
 

 

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Media Contact: Jeanne Miller 
904.391-4911/jeanne@jaxciviccouncil.com 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
JEA CONTRIBUTION TO CITY 

  
Upon initial review of the JEA proposal, it is clear that this is not a solution to the city’s pension 

funding shortfall, and the suggestion is a distraction to the other shortcomings of the Mayor's 

proposal. We encourage the City Council to continue close scrutiny of the proposal and reject 

any deal that fails to provide a comprehensive, long term solution.  
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